
District 1 Report 

Assembly June 2023 
 

 

In District One we are getting ready for the end of the panel, updating voting 

procedures, reviewing position descriptions, and planning our Gratitude 

Luncheon/District Elections for Saturday, October 28. 

 

Our District Meetings continue to be face-to-face, and we are grateful. We will continue 

to discuss Concept 12 and the Warranties at our next meeting on June 24. 

 

As of this moment we have one Zoom meeting, three hybrid meetings (in person and 

Zoom or in person and conference call), and four face-to-face meetings.  We have two 

new GRs.  Thank you to Colleen, our District Website Coordinator, who keeps us all up 

to date on changes to our meetings (https://www.tallyalanon.org/meetings.html).   

 

Our District is excited about the 2023 Convention, “Three Rings of Recovery.”  We will 

be contributing to the Convention as the Program Chair, getting the schedule of 

workshops, asking people around the Area to lead workshops, creating the program, 

and getting it printed.  It is nice that a small district like ours can take part in making the 

2023 Convention awesome! 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Katy M., DR District 1 

Nancy H., DISL District 1 

https://www.tallyalanon.org/meetings.html

